
Agent Bulletin 

 Date: October 26, 2023 
 Number: 23-090

BFAC MEDICARE SUPPLEMENT UPDATE 

From: Bankers Fidelity Assurance Company® 
To: All Licensed Agents in Nevada  
Subject: Marketing Withdrawal of BFAC Medicare Supplement Plans from Sales 

Effective November 4, 2023, Bankers Fidelity Assurance Company is discontinuing the marketing and sale of 
BFAC Medicare Supplement plans in the state of Nevada. Any BFAC Medicare Supplement applications 
currently in house and dated prior to November 4, 2023 will be processed.  Any application dated on or after 
November 4, 2023 will be returned. 

Bankers Fidelity’s remaining product portfolio will continue to be available for ongoing marketing and sales 
in Nevada. 
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